
 

SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT
_____________________________________

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors

District Secretary

DATE: April 18, 2025

FROM:

SUBJECT: Proposed Amendments to Transit Security Advisory Committee (TSAC) Bylaws

The Transit Security Advisory Committee (TSAC) adopted the attached proposed amendments to
the TSAC Bylaws on March 25, 2025.

On behalf of the TSAC, the District Secretary’s Office is submitting the proposed amendments to
the TSAC Bylaws to the Board of Directors for review and potential adoption at the April 24, 2025
Regular Board Meeting.

A draft motion is provided below for the Board’s consideration.

If you have any questions, please contact me via phone at (510) 464-6080 or email at
aandra2@bart.gov, or Omar Farmer, TSAC Chair. Thank you.

DRAFT MOTION:

That the Board of Directors adopts the attached proposed amendments to the Transit Security
Advisory Committee Bylaws.

April B. A. Quintanilla
cc: Board Appointed Officers

Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff

mailto:aandra2@bart.gov

